
Dear Sir/Madam,

I see no objection to the proposed work on Pasadena, at Church Point. In fact, I think it will 
improve the amenity and appearance of an area - Thomas Stephens Reserve - that is 
degraded and in need of revitalising. 

The proposed works are, in fact, on private, not public land.

The work may encourage the lessees of the Waterfront Cafe to better maintain that heritage 
establishment. At the least, it is in need of a coat of paint, and the current external coffee ‘cart’, 
with trailing electrical leads is an eyesore. 

Yours sincerely,

Virginia Gray
Church Point
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